
Public service federations want government 
action on pay and conditions

 Spain 

The public service federations of the CCOO confederation have called on the 
government to confirm the pay increase for 2020 as agreed and to undertake major 
negotiations over a range of issues including the re-establishment of rights and 
benefits frozen or removed as a result of austerity measures. The federations 
underline the need to stabilise employment and tackle the excessive levels of 
temporary work. They also say that long-standing issues relating to public 
employment, job classification, career development and equality need to be 
addressed.
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